
Connect With Us

Love seeing photos from La Rabida? We’ve created a new Flickr album so we can
share even more special moments with you. Take a look at what’s been happening
so far in 2024, and come back regularly for new photos, too!

Meet our good friends Bob and Rose. 
Bob was a rheumatoid arthritis patient 
here as a teenager in 1967, and 
received his follow-up care here as 
well. Hospitalized for several weeks, 
Bob remembers looking at the lake 
from the room he shared with a boy 
named Orlando, whom he remembers 
fondly.A patient of Dr. Grossman, 
Bob adored his physician and continued 
to visit him at La Rabida for years. 
During one of those visits Bob brought 
Rose to meet Dr. Grossman and to tell 
him they were getting married!

Longtime supporters of La Rabida, 
Bob and Rose have two children and two 
granddaughters. Bob retired from being 
a Chicago police officer 15 years ago, 
and they now live in the suburbs. 
Thank you for your support and for 
sharing your story with us! 

Are you a former La Rabida patient or 
family? We’d love to hear from you. 
You can reach out to us at publicrelations@larabida.org any time.

Then and Now: Bob and Rose

We know we have the best doctors 
around, and so does Chicago 
Magazine! Several of our very 
own physicians were included in 
this year’s Chicago Magazine list 
of “Top Docs in Cook County.” 
This prestigious honor is especially 
meaningful as it is based on peer 
nominations, highlighting the 
respect and admiration our doctors 
have earned within the medical 
community. Their dedication to 
providing compassionate, 
high-quality care to our patients 
exemplifies our Core Values. Please join us in celebrating this well-deserved recognition 
and their commitment to excellence!

Chicago Magazine Top Docs

Thanks to our friends at Disney patients staying with us had a chance to watch Moana 2 
in style with a decked out viewing party. Dolls, decorations, and a cinema-style screen 
made this La Rabida premier one to remember.

Movie Day on the S.S. La Rabida

Elayah went home last month, but she’ll be continuing her hard work in rehab in our 
Outpatient Clinic, so it’s not goodbye, just see you later!

Heading Home!

Movie Day on the S.S. La Rabida, 
Chicago Magazine Top Docs, and More!

https://www.facebook.com/LaRabidaFriends
https://www.instagram.com/la_rabida/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/larabida
Https://x.com/La_Rabida
https://www.flickr.com/photos/la_rabida/collections/72157722592847654/
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https://www.chicagomag.com/topdocs/
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